
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Jim or Belinda <2jbhome@hawaiiantel.net> 

Sent: 	 Monday, October 15, 2018 7:18 AM 

To: 	 PEA Committee 

Subject: 	 Testimony regarding Agenda Item PEA 71 (3) 

Aloha Chairperson Yuki Lei Sugimura and Committee members 

Historically, the authority to deliberate upon and/or approve the EMI agreement referenced at sub paragraph 3 

resides with a Board not an individual public official. The Mayor's certification that he possesses the authority 

and responsibility to approve this agreement is untrue. There is no agreement. The repair and maintenance appears 

to 

belongs to shell corporation incorporated in Delaware. I ask that you retain this item in your committee 

Mahalo 

Jim Smith 572-0218 
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